
 

 

Julie Huckabone is thrilled to return to Bishop Smith Catholic High School in 

September as principal. A;er three years as vice-principal at Bishop Smith, she 

became the principal of St. Andrew’s, Killaloe, in 2017 and then of St. Joseph’s, 

Arnprior, in 2019. The opportunity to come back to Bishop is an exciKng one,      

and she is looking forward to joining the Bishop family as we look towards              

the new school year. 

Julie lives in Cobden with her husband and three teenaged children and is a 

parishioner at St. Michael’s Parish in Douglas. She is a lifelong learner. She is 

passionate about inclusion, student success and seeking pathways for all, 

parKcularly through the trades and experienKal learning. 

 


